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Meeting Date |()1/06/2021 Department Clty Clerk

Agenda Item |3.a Liquor License Renewal: Three Bridge LLC/DBA as A-1 Diner

Est. Cost |n/a

This will be the Public Hearing for a Liquor License Renewal for Three Bridges LLC/DBA as A1
Diner. The City Manager gave them a temporary conditional approval letter due to the delay in
submitting the application. This letter expires January 07, 2021. (Please see attached.)

All paperwork is attached under item item 4.b.
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Public Notice
City of Gardiner

Will hold the following
on January 6, 2021 at
6:00 pm via zoom: A
Public Hearing to con-
sider the Liguor License
Renewal for Al Diner
located at 3 Bridge St,
Gardiner,

A Public Hearing fo
consider the Liquor Li
cense Renewdl for Gar
diner Elks 1293 located
at 143 Cobbossee Ave,
Gardiner.

A Public Hearing for
Junkyadrd Permit Renew-
al for Brown's Exit 27
Salvage Inc which is
located at 971 Brun-
swick Ave, Gardiner. For
more Information, visit
City Hall during normal
business hours or call
582-4200.




CITY O

(Gardiner

Moving Forward

December 9, 2020

Three Bridge LLC
3 Bridge Street
Gardiner, ME. 04345

Dear Mr. Harris:

Thank you for submitting your application for a renewal of the local liquor/bottle club for 1-50
seats and a request for the renewal of the states’ on premise license.

The City is unable to meet the advertising requirements prior to the expiration of this license.
This license renewal will include a Public Hearing on January 6, 2021. Due to this time
constraint, please be informed that the City is extending the local license for liquor sales to be

extended to January 7, 2021.

This extension does not validate a state decision for an extension, so please make the state
department aware so they may decide how they move forward.

The City of Gardiner sends its thanks and appreciation to you. If [ can do anything else, please
do not hesitate to reach out to myself or any member of the city team.

Stay safe and well in the New Year.

Warmest Regards:
S 2 i AN

Mayor Patricia Hart

cc/ City Clerk File

Office of the Mayor | 6 Church Street | Gardiner, ME 04345
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www.GardinerMaine.com



